
 
 

SEEALS HEALTHY HUNGER HOT LUNCH PROGRAM 
SEPTEMBER TO DECEMBER 2019 

BEGIN PLACING YOUR HOT LUNCH ORDERS ON SEPTEMBER 25! 
 

SEEALS’ (Society Enriching Education at Albert Lacombe School) Healthy Hunger Hot Lunch Program is back! 
 
Please see the instructions attached on how to register online and place your hot lunch orders. 
Registration only takes a few minutes. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Please be sure to update your child’s homeroom class under the “Add/Manage Students” 
tab to ensure lunches are delivered to the right class.   
 
DEADLINES: 
Hot lunch orders can be placed weekly, monthly or quarterly, it's your choice. 
Cut off to place or cancel an order is 5 calendar days prior to the hot lunch date. 
Thursday, September 26th is the last day to order hot lunch for Tuesday, October 1st. 
 
Late orders will not be accepted. 
 
PAYMENT: 
Payment must be made online by Visa, MasterCard or Interac Debit. Cash, cheque and PayPal payments 
will not be accepted. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Should you experience any issues with registering or payment on Healthy Hunger, please 
contact Tech Support - Healthy Hunger at 1-800-818-6260. 
 
Please consider volunteering for our Hot Lunch Program. This program is 100% volunteer driven and 
without volunteers, we would not be able to continue this program.  Hot lunch is SEEALS' largest 
fundraiser and your gift of time is greatly appreciated. Volunteering is a great way to get involved and 
meet other parents!   Contact our Volunteer Coordinator Amy Witoshynski at amywito@gmail.com  
 

Please feel free to forward any questions to our Hot Lunch Coordinators: 
MJ Fenton thefentons@me.com  or Marie O’Neill mjoneill78@gmail.com 

 
Thank you for your support! 

 
SEEALS (Society Enriching Education at Albert Lacombe School) 

 


